The Link

The Newsletter for St. Cyprian's Church, Lenzie 10th Jan. 2021

At the moment we have worship online only at 10.30am.

The service will be streamed on Zoom. How to get into the streamed service is circulated by E.mail during the week, and is also posted on our website and other social media sites. <><><><><><>><>><>><>><>

Each Sunday we are creating a short special online service. It should be available on Sundays. The easiest way to "find" it is to go to the front of our website and simply click on the link.

https://stcyprianslenzie.com

The video will also be on social media, particularly our facebook page, as well as other local facebook pages.

If you would like to get something into the Link please let our Rector Les Ireland know on 0141-776 3866 or e-mail rector@stcyprianslenzie.com by teatime on Wednesday evenings. Thanks.

Please note, for the foreseeable future the Link – our weekly newsletter – will only be available online. If someone wants a paper version, we are happy to print one off and get it to you. Just contact the Rector.

Today - 10th January, we welcome our new Bishop – Rt Rev. Kevin Pearson – who will be leading our service and preaching. We also welcome Elspeth his wife who should be joining us.

Sunday 10th January

Anglican: The Anglican Church in Aotearoa, New Zealand and Polynesia.

Diocesan: East End Team Ministry (Jim Benton-Evans, Lucy Ireland)

11th: The Diocese of Argyll and the Isles as it seeks a new Bishop.

12th: Porvoo Link: The Church of England

13th: Those who are bedridden and housebound.

14th: Diocesan Secretary (John Mitchell).

15th: The people and city of Glasgow.

16th: All bible study and prayer groups.

<><><><><><><><>

Please pray for these people: Rosa Revell and her sister; Bob And Gill Anderson; Shaunda Day, Justina Oguogu; Kennedy Fraser; Duncan and Shona Naysmith; Jean McLean and her mother; Jean Dick, Pam Bently; Jean Kinnon, Margaret Conway; Susan Frost; Alan Paterson; Doreen Rendell; Karen Rose; and those whose names are in the "Prayer Book" at the back of church.

Through these difficult times, and through the coming months, we are keen that people don't feel isolated or in need. If you need any help, or simply want to chat to someone, feel free to phone the Rector at any time on

0141 776 3866.

Readings set for 10th January (Baptism of Christ):

Genesis 1:1 – 5;

Psalm 29

Acts 19:1-7;

Mark 1:4-11

Collect Eternal Father, who at the baptism of Jesus revealed him to be your Son, anointing him with the Holy Spirit, keep your children, born of water and the Spirit, faithful to their calling; through Jesus Christ our Lord, who lives and reigns with you and the Holy Spirit, one God, now and for ever.

Maxine Gow collects used stamps for RNIB – if you have loads from Christmas, please keep them, stash them and bring them in as soon as the church opens again!!!!!

Our Mother's Union will be meeting on Wednesday 13th January at 7.30pm on Zoom, and everyone is welcome. They will have their "short" AGM, followed by a talk by our own Janet Faughey on "From Stage to Screen." It's II be great! The link to it has been sent out with the E.mail which brought you this Link.